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LEASED STREET LIGHTS

It is the policy of the City to encourage the installation of street lighting systems owned
by the City. Leased street lights shall not be installed and accepted for maintenance by
the City without prior Council approval.

Normally, leased lights would be recommended for installation under the following
conditions:

In alleys where wooden utility poles already exist, and where the cost is paid for
by a street lighting maintenance district, after district or the adjoining property
owner have agreed to pay for lease costs;

At locations having a poor safety record.

Along arterials and major streets where wooden utility poles exist and the lease
rate includes maintenance.
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